News
e2Campus System Test – The new e2Campus emergency text message system will be tested on Wednesday, Aug. 29, at noon.  If you are signed up for the e2Campus emergency notification system, you should receive a message at or about noon letting you know that this is a test.

If you are signed up for the system and do not receive a message at that time, please contact Bill Senter, director of information technology, at wsenter@tlu.edu to let him know.  He will check into the matter.  

If you have not already done so, you are encouraged to sign up for the e2Campus emergency notification system.  There is no charge, and it takes just a couple of minutes.  Go to www.tlu.edu/e2campus to enroll.  We think this will be the most efficient and effective way to communicate emergency information to the TLU community should the need arise.  
If you have any questions about e2Campus or other matters related to emergency preparedness and notification on campus, please feel free to contact Steve Anderson, senior vice president for university relations at (sanderson@tlu.edu).    
A link to IRISLink is now available on the intranet page. Just click on faculty & staff or student tabs, and contents will pop up on the right side of the page.  Just link on.  If you have more questions or suggestions, contact webmaster@tlu.edu.
Health services – Learn what you can do to enjoy college the safe and healthy way by clicking here http://www.cdc.gov/Features/CollegeHealth/
Mexican Folk Dance – Once again this year you will have the opportunity to come and experience the beauty and energy of Mexican Folk Dance.  A class will be offered every Thursday from 7:30 to 8:30 p.m. in the Aerobics Room at the Jones Complex.  For more information please contact Dr. Ana Maria Gonzalez at ext. 6086 or agonzalez@tlu.edu. Pictured are former dance participants who enjoyed Mexican culture and traditions as part of their studies at TLU.

